
 

 

 

 

October 4, 2018 

Greetings, Parents and Guardians! 
 
 October is a beautiful month, anticipating cooler weather and lovely fall colors.  It is full of wonderful feast days 
of saints, like Theresa, the Little Flower, St. Francis, the Guardian Angels, and the feasts of two modern popes, Pope John 
XXIII and Pope John Paul II who were canonized (declared saints) very recently.  October is also celebrated as the month 
of the Rosary, the special prayer for the Blessed Mother’s intercession (help).  Last week’s Partners in Faith had more 
information on that. 
 

We have only one more week remaining in the first quarter of this school year.  Next Thursday you will find your 

sign up form for fall conferences.  Please choose your best times and send that back ASAP.  We want to schedule you 

when it is most convenient for you, but if we receive your request late, we may not be able to do that. 

Report cards will be coming home in the October 18th Thursday folder.  Please bring the report card back with 

you when you come for conferences.  We look forward to seeing you then! 

 Thank you for getting all the children’s immunizations taken care of; we all appreciate keeping our children as 

healthy as possible! 

 This Wednesday, the freshman class from Mercy McAuley will be partnering with our K, I, 2, 3,and 4th graders.  

In the past, this partnership was known as “Mercy Buddies.”  With the combination of Mercy and McAuley High Schools, 

we will continue to partner with them, but we’re looking for a new name! 

 Grade 3 and 4 are studying the sky and planets, so we’ve arrange a trip to the Cincinnati Observatory to take a 
good look at what is “out there!”  They will be going on Friday, Oct. 12.  
 
 
 And for the record, we DO have school on Monday, Columbus Day!  
 
 
Coming Events:         
  

Friday, Oct. 5—All school liturgy in church, 8:30 AM, Everyone  
   welcome!   

Tuesday, Oct. 9 – Girls on the Run to 4:00;  NO Big Brothers  
Wednesday, Oct. 10 -- Beginners Band to 3:30; Advanced Band to 4:15 
  Girls Basketball, gr. 3-8, to 5:00 PM 
Thursday, Oct. 11 - Girls on the Run to 4:00; Big/Little Sisters, to 4:30  
Friday, Oct. 12—K-2 Prayer service in gym, 8:30 AM, Everyone  

   welcome!  
   

 
All best wishes, 
Sister Miriam 


